
India Trade Promotion Organization 
(Fair Service-I Division) 

Pragati Maidan, New Delhi 
13th July, 2020 

Office Order No. 56 I 2020 

With the approval of competent authority, and with immediate effect, it has been decided that all the participation charges for the overseas events of ITPO will now be accepted only by online mode through HDFC bank. The link for the same has been provided on the home page of the corporate website of ITPO i.e. indiatradefair.com. 

All fair officers and team members are requested to please advise their prospective exhibitors to deposit money online by using HDFC link available as mentioned. 

This issues with the approval of competent authority . 

To , 
1. All HODs 
2. All Fair Officers 
3. Foreign Fairs Desk 

Copy to : 
1. PS to CMD 
2. PA to ED 

A-~y 
(Ravi Prakash Pareek) 

Senior Manager 

3. IT division to create a button with name "Payment for overseas participation" for 
uploading the form/link in coordination with Finance Division 
4. Finance Division as above 
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